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General Electric Company
'AT N: J. A. Long, General Manager

Wilmington Manufacturing Department
P. O. Box 780
Wilmington, NC 28401

Gentlemen:

The enclosed Information Notice ir. forwarded to you for infomation. No

written response to this Information Notice is required. If you have any que :.tiom

related to the subject, please contact this of fice.

Sincerely,

~[L e. ./

James P. O'Reill
Director

Enclosure: IE Information '

Notice No. 80-24

cc w/ enc 1':
A. L. Kaplan, Manager

Licensing and Compliance Audits
C. M. Vaughan, Manager

Nuclear Materials Management
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Gentlemen: '

Enclosed is IE Information Notice No. 80-24, " Low-Level Radioactive
Waste Burial Criteria." If you generate low-level radioactive waste
which is to be disposed of by eventual burial at one of the three
commercial burial facilities in the States of Nevada, South Carolina,
or Washington, you should review and abide by the criteria for low-level
radioactive waste form as established by each burial site.

If you desire additional information regarding this matter, please
contact the Director of the appropriate NRC Regional Office as specified
in Appendix D,10 CFR Part 20.

Sincerely,
'

I -

4d q CAD. . ,m
i 'ames H. Snieze.

| irector
! ivision of Fuel Facility and

Materials Safety Inspection
j Office of Inspection and Enforcement

Enclosure:
IE Information Notice

No. 80 24
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